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to Lola Tilly Commons from the dorms). Luke noted that we should work out the 
issues regarding the Sheep Creek road connector to campus. The NCS had a 
general discussion about interconnecting trails on campus.  
 
Luke described the tree cutting and shelter building activity that occurred in early 
November on North Campus. The activity was not authorized and was carried out 
as an activity of an Arctic survival course through the Aviation Technology 
program at the Tanana Valley Campus. Luke is trying to identify the instructor to 
follow up on this.  
 
UAF Facilities is purchasing two snow machine units for trail grooming.  
 
Luke has signs ready for posting that state that walking if prohibited on ski trails.  
 
Luke notes that the NCS will need to develop a management plan for Ballaine 
Lake. Kathleen Schedler (Facilities Director) has asked for a fact sheet on Ballaine 
Lake. For example, who owns the water of Ballaine Lake? Dan pointed out that we 
don’t know how many users Ballaine Lake can support. He pointed out that we 
need baseline information on use of the lake, e.g., number of person days that 
the lake is used.  
 


